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Message from the Guest Editors

Restoring functional, sustainable, and resilient ecosystems
can provide multiple ecological, social, and economic
benefits. These benefits include: human wellbeing and
sustainable livelihoods; wildlife and pollinator habitat;
climate change mitigation; biodiversity and gene
conservation; urban beautification; soil stabilization and
rehabilitation; watershed and fisheries protection; air
quality; medicinal and cultural plant availability;
recreations; and more. Many effective restoration
approaches exist and are applied according to local
resources, needs, and environmental conditions. For forest
restoration to be successful, however, any short- and long-
term biological, logistical, cultural, political, and
economical limitations must be evaluated and addressed.

This Special Issue focuses on strategies for innovative and
effective approaches to forest restoration and their
associated local, national, and/or global ecological, social,
and economic impacts.

We encourage authors to submit papers that provide
practical strategies for addressing restoration challenges
along with their expected short- and long-term benefits.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Land is the only open access journal covering all aspects of
land science, and it is a pioneering platform for publishing
on land system science. Our editorial board is comprised of
eminent scholars. We publish high quality research on
societally relevant, emerging and innovative topics and
results in land system research. It is now one of the top
land journals with a significant impact factor, and has a
goal to become the best journal in land in the coming
years. I strongly recommend Land for your best research
publications for a fast dissemination of your research.
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